
CITY OF STAPLES
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TO CONSIDER THE VACATION OF 
City of Staples Front Street Lot 

located south of Parcel 38-0052200 
and West of 7th St. SE

NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council of  the 
City of  Staples will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, May 12, 2020, at the Staples City Hall to consider 
a request to vacate property known as City of  Staples 
Front Street.

All persons interested are invited to attend this hear-
ing and be heard on this matter. 

Publication date: April 22 and April 29, 2020

Diane Archer, City Clerk
			               17-18pnc


